
Attachment No. 12 
 

COMMENT NO. 1: 
 
June 23, 2022 
TO: Culver City Planning Commission 
RE: Proposed Cannabis Retailer-Storefront at 3800 Sepulveda Bl. 
 
These days while riding a motorcycle it seems that I cannot travel more than two blocks without 
encountering the smell of cannabis smoke originating from vehicles ahead of me in traffic.  At this time 
there is no easy way for police to determine the level of incapacitation from cannabis on the part of a 
driver of a vehicle.  The lack of a quick field test, and resulting lack of prosecution is responsible for the 
proliferation of this problem.  Given all the effort and money being spent to control drunk driving it is 
foolhardy to provide greater opportunities for people to drive while under the influence of a drug.   
 
Until there is a way to control and enforce laws prohibiting driving while under the influence of cannabis 
I am opposed to any opportunity that will make it easier for a person to do so. 
 


